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Notice of Meeting 
 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public meeting on Monday, April 29, 2019, 

beginning at 8:30 am at the Tuftonboro Town Offices. The Board will immediately 

enter into a non-public session per RSA 91-A:3, II (c) for reputation and return to 

public session to deal with any other matters that may come before the Board.   

 
Tuftonboro Board of Selectmen 

William “Chip” Albee, Chairman 

Lloyd Wood 

William J. Marcussen 

 

http://www.tuftonboro.org/

